DR A.D. LAZARUS SECONDARY

NEW GERMANY ROAD P.O.BOX 65888

RESERVOIR HILLS : RESERVOIR HILLS
"PDAURBAN, . : - DURBAN

4081 , 4092

® ;031262 8252

" Email:dradlazarus@gmail.com

Date: 09 April 2025

Dear Parent / Guardian

GRADE 8 ADMISSION: 2026

Kindly note that DR A D Lazarus Secondary School is opening admissions for Grade 8 in 2026 on
the 10 April 2025

There are only 200 places available. Preference will be given to leamers who reside in ward 23.
The closing date for application is Friday, 30 August 2025

Your application will not be considered if retumed after this date due to high demand of
applications to the school and administration.

To ensure that your child/ward is placed at a secondary school, for the academic year 2026,

please ensure that you apply to other secondary schools as well.

Thank You
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Mr J Moodley Mr D Naraingamy

Principal . .- SGBChair




